

February 23, 2021

The Honorable Eula Clarke, Mayor City of Stuart, Florida 121 SW Flagler Avenue Stuart, Florida 34994

Re: Housing Authority of the City of Stuart, Florida (SHA)

Board of Commissioner Reappointment

Dear Mayor Clarke:

It has come to my attention that my present term as a SHA Commissioner expires on May 21, 2021. It is the intent of this correspondence to request reappointment to the position for another term, which I understand is a four (4) year term.

I would be grateful for the opportunity as I believe the Housing Authority has been and is successful in providing decent, safe and affordable housing options to the constituents of the City of Stuart. I have thoroughly enjoyed my experiences on the Board and would welcome the honor of serving my community in the same capacity, if you so desire me to.

I appreciate your consideration of this request and I am happy to answer any questions you might have concerning such.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Pearlie Clark

SHA Board of Commissioners

cc: Edgar Kiley, SHA Interim Executive Director

Mary Kindel, City Clerk

